
From: Ursuline Student Service Center <Student.Service.Center@ursuline.edu>  
Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 9:25 AM 
Subject: IMPORTANT: CARES Act Grant information and Application Information 
 
Dear Student – 
  
Please see below for important information about CARES Act Grants. 
  
  
CARES Act Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) Grant  
  
Ursuline College has received federal funding from the Cares Act, which helps students who 
incurred expenses due to the move to on-line learning because of the pandemic.   
  
You may be eligible for HEERF Grants if you meet the following criteria: 
  

• You were enrolled in Spring Semester classes as of March 13th 
• You are a degree-seeking student at Ursuline College 
• You are a US Citizen or resident alien 
• You were not enrolled exclusively in online classes before 3-26-2020  
• Have a 2019-20 or 2020-21 FAFSA on file at the college at the time the HEERF Grant 

application is reviewed.  Visit studentaid.gov to complete the FAFSA if you have not 
already done so.  

Students can request funds for possible expenses in these categories: 
  

• Technology 
• Course Materials 
• Housing  
• Food 
• Healthcare out-of-pocket expenses 
• Childcare 
• Travel 
• Other Expenses 

Remember that grants are for student expenses incurred directly as a result of the disruption of 
campus operations due to the pandemic.  Requests should be for necessary and reasonable 
costs related to COVID-19.   
  
Grant requests will be processed on a first-come, first-served basis.  Please be aware 
that funding is limited, therefore maximum grant amounts will depend on need and 
the number of applications received.  Decisions on grants are final.  Students may 
complete only one application.  Verification of expenses submitted for a grant may be 
requested.   
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This grant information and the grant application form are available on the following 
webpage – deadline to apply is Wednesday, May 20th.  The grant application is in the 
section of the webpage called Applying for Funds. 
  
https://www.ursuline.edu/news/2020/05/07/federal-coronavirus-relief-funds-available-to-

ursuline-students 
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